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	113 Annareagh Road

Hamiltonsbawn

Principal: Mr D R Hutchinson                                  Co Armagh

Telephone: 028 38870628



     BT61 9SA

E-mail address: info@hamiltonsbawnps.hamiltonsbawn.ni.sch.uk
Website: www.hamiltonsbawnps.com 


31/12/20

Dear Parent

The Education Minister, Peter Weir has announced this morning that all Primary Schools will teach remotely next week.  Our arrangements are as follows and should anything change, I will be in touch immediately.


1. Teaching packs will be prepared by teachers on Tuesday morning to be collected (by a single family member) from the front of school on Tuesday 5th Jan. between 2-4pm;
2. Teachers will be available to support your child through Seesaw (see Seesaw Policy);


3. School will operate Wednesday-Friday 8.45-2.00pm for key worker/vulnerable children (only if required).  Please note this will be in a supervisory capacity only.  If your child is not able to be supervised from home (email dhutchinson705@c2kni.net TODAY with days required).  The safest option remains to stay within your family bubble where possible;

4. Uniform should be worn and a packed lunch/drink is required (if attending);

5. If in school, children will remain in their bubble.  These may be reduced to 1-2 depending on numbers.
Thank you for your support and I apologise for the last-minute nature of these changes. Please don’t hesitate to contact me through the above email address if you have any queries.  

D. Hutchinson (Principal)
